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Hello!





	I’ve been busy lately. I’ve gone back to school, which is why The Chronicles of Nightfire, Texas is on a temporary hiatus. It will resume, soon. The plan is to have the second cycle running by February. It’s going to be fun. So long as we’re on the topic of February, let’s talk about The Great Debate, or, as I have secretly changed the title to in my mind, The Great Delay. Thank you so much for your patience! It seems absurd to me that such a small book could be so difficult to get to the public! The Great Debate has experienced every conceivable setback. The book was originally supposed to be published late in 2000. Now (and I can at least say with confidence that we have run out of things to go wrong) it will not be published before February 2002. I must confess that, if not for my insistence on illustrations, you’d have the book in your hands by now. Let me assure you, it has been worth the wait. The illustrations are finally in, and they are brilliant. My only lament is that you won’t be able to see them in color. Perhaps I will get permission to put them on the web site in color at some point. They really are wonderful! Well, you’ve already seen some of them. Molly Brimer’s illustration for “Christian’s Dilemma” was posted on the Books page for a time, and my sister’s illustration for “The Rainbow-Colored Sheep” will still be on the Short Stories page for a short time. I’ll have to take that story down soon, because the people who are going to bring you my new book are very possessive. I’ll have to write for permission to post any excerpts on my site, once the book is published. Oh, well. At least it will be finished, and I can move on to other projects.


	School has taken up so much more of my time than I had expected. I won’t have any time to work on my next, next book until the Christmas holidays. That’s also when I’ll be putting together the new Nightfire episodes. The thing with the second cycle that I think you’ll like best is that it’s going to be posted much more regularly than the last one.


	I’m not saying anything about my third book just yet. All I will say is that I am meeting with the very talented illustrator who will be working with me on this book this very weekend to go over characters’ appearances. This way, I can write the prose at the same time as she is illustrating from my outline, and we won’t have any disagreements when we’re done. Of course, if we have disagreements before it’s done, then the whole thing is off, which is why I’m not telling you the title, or what it’s about until I’m sure. Well, whatever my next, next book turns out to be, I do promise that it will be very different from Cry, Wolf and very different from The Great Debate too.





Glenn








